
Bloomingdale Board of Education 
225 Glenwild Avenue 

Bloomingdale, NJ   07403 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Bloomingdale Board of Education will hold a special 
meeting on Monday, March 23, 2020 at 5:30 PM in the multi-purpose room of the 
Walter T. Bergen School, 225 Glenwild Avenue, Bloomingdale NJ.   The Board will 
move into Executive Session for the purpose of discussing personnel, contract 
matters, and matters of attorney/client privilege.  
 
Formal action may be taken. 
 
Eulalia Gillis 
Interim Business Administrator/Board Secretary 


